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SUBJECT: April Safety Drill – Great Utah ShakeOut 2025 
 

 
  

On Thursday, April 17th 2025, at 10:15 A.M. a million Utahns will “Drop, Cover, and Hold On” in the 

annual Great Utah ShakeOut Earthquake Drill. 

All schools are encouraged to participate in this drill during the designated time, or to conduct an 

earthquake drill sometime in the month of April. This is an opportunity to incorporate emergency 

preparedness in classroom lessons and to include proper ways to protect oneself during an 

earthquake. 

The Jordan School District has registered as a whole to participate in the Great Utah ShakeOut. You 

can find more information at: www.ShakeOut.org/Utah.  

Please review the Jordan School District Safety Manual - Earthquake Action Plan and Standard 

Operating Guidelines on pages 28-31 for planning, drilling and responding to an earthquake.  

For additional information or guidance please contact the District School Safety Coordinator, Matt 

Alvernaz at matt.alvernaz@jordandistrict.org or by phone at 801-567-8623. 
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